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Thoughts or suggestions? Why not drop us an email at 
CRANE@rcseng.ac.uk

Publications and conferences

There were nine presentations based on 
CRANE data at the International Congress 
of Cleft Lip, Palate and Related 
Craniofacial Anomalies 2022, held in 
Edinburgh last month. 

If you couldn’t make it to Cleft 2022, you can 
catch up by taking a look at some of the 
Twitter activity around the event.

We have also had a new article published in 
The Cleft Palate-Craniofacial Journal on the 
impact of patient-related factors on speech 
outcomes at 5 years of age in children with a 
cleft palate.

You can explore all publications and 
conference activity from CRANE here.

Explore our resources

The CRANE website features a range of guides 
and video demonstrations to support you 

when checking and entering data. 

If there are any other topics you would like us 
to cover, please email us at 

crane@rseng.ac.uk.

‘Making it Better’ events
Thank you to everyone who attended 
our ‘Making it Better’ online learning 
events in February and May. We were 
delighted to welcome representatives 

from all cleft services. 

The next event will take                                                       
place on 30 January 2023, 

reflecting on the findings 
of the Annual Report due to 

be published in December 2022. 
Please email us at crane@rseng.ac.uk
to express your interest and register 

for the session.

Data submission deadline

The deadline for submitting data for Q2 2022/23 is 
Friday 25 November. Find out more here.
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